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Highlights of The Month: Paycom
● AIMS’ first payroll using PAYCOM 

successfully occurred on 4/14/2023.

● Paycom allows AIMS employees to view 
pay stubs, manage direct deposits, 
manage personal information, view and 
submit time off requests, enroll in benefits, 
add dependents,update beneficiaries, 
participate in PD , receive employment 
contracts, and engage in other human 
resource related activities.

● 100 % of AIMS employees have interacted 
with PAYCOM.



Highlight of The Month : Employees Going Over and Above

While most of AIMS employees were on Spring 
Break, the AIMS Business Operations 
Department was working hard to ensure that 
the roll over to PAYCOM went well, and all 
employees pay warrants were correct. Their 
sacrifice meant that AIMS employees received 
their correct pay on the correct day. I want to 
recognize them for a job well done.



Highlight of The Month: Spring Employee Satisfaction Survey

All AIMS Employees have received access to our 
Spring Satisfaction Survey. This is AIMS second 
time doing this survey. Information received will 
inform planning for the 2023-2024 school year. 
The board will receive a report of results in the 
May board meeting.



Highlight of The Month: Masking Mandate Survey

● This month students, parent/guardians, and 
employees received a survey regarding what we 
should do regarding masking in the 2023-2024 
school year.

● The survey will close in May.
● The data collected will be used to recommend the 

ending or continuation of the mask mandate to the 
AIMS Board.



Highlight of The Month: AIMS Projected Enrollment Numbers

● AIMS held our enrollment lottery in March
● Based on the lottery enrollment we anticipate 

1300 students for the 2023-2024 school year
● The 2023-2024 school year projected budget will 

be based on these numbers minus 
approximately 3% ( an average of CA student 
attrition numbers)

● The numbers will be adjusted for the actual 
budget based of measured enrollment during the 
first interim of 2023-2024


